
From: Atamturk, Nilgun
Sent: 10/16/2013 9:58:39 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Safety Leadership Workshop

Hi Meredith,

Marzia and I did not talk about the workshop details, but just by looking at the group's calendar, I can say that 
Nov 15th does not work for at least two of us.

I suggest waiting for Marzia's return to make plans. Thanks.

Regards,

Nilgun

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 9:54 AM 
To: Atamturk, Nilgun 
Subject: Re: Safety Leadership Workshop

Nilgun,

Great. Also, would you please call me when you get a chance on my cell - 415-828-5765? I want to make sure 
that what we are planning is consistent with what Marzia envisioned. The current plan is to have the team 
participate in the Safety Leadership Workshop which is typically from 8-3. The workshop would be held at the 
Livennore Climbing School. We would also have someone there to discuss classes and trainings at the climbing 
school. Ray Fugere's and Ken Bruno's teams have attended the workshop in case you want to check in with them 
to hear their perspective on the workshop. If this is different than what Marzia envisioned, we can definitely plan 
for a different agenda. I want to make sure it is a productive day for your group.

Thanks,
Meredith

> On Oct 15, 2013, at 9:39 AM, "Atamturk, Nilgun" <nilgun.atamturk@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
> Thanks, Meredith. We'll get back to you on this.
>
> Nilgun
>

■Original Message----
> From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml
> Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 1:53 PM
> To: Atamturk, Nilgun
> Subject: Fwd: Safety Leadership Workshop

>
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>
> Hi Nilgun,
>
> Sending to you per Marzia's out of office. Please let me know if you have questions or would like to discuss.
>
> Thanks!
> Meredith 
>415-828-5765
>
>
> Begin forwarded message:
>
> From: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com<mailto:MEAe@pge.com»
> Date: October 14, 2013 at 1:48:10 PM PDT
> To: "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:marzia.zafar@.cpuc.ca.gov»
> Subject: Re: Safety Leadership Workshop
>
> Hi Marzia,
>
> Would Nov 15 in Livermore work? After that we start getting into end of year and holidays, which can make 
scheduling a challenge.

>
> Thanks!
> Meredith
>
> On Oct 11, 2013, at 7:24 AM, "Zafar, Marzia" 
<marzia.zafar@,cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov» wrote:
>
> Hi
> Great. Thank you so much!
>
>
>
> M. Zafar
> zaf@,cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:zaf@.cpuc.ca.gov>/415-703-1997
>
>
>

Original message-------
> From: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com<mailto:MEAe@pge.com»
> Date: 10/11/2013 7:12 AM (GMT-08:00)
> To: "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@,cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:marzia.zafar@.cpuc.ca.gov»
> Subject: Safety Leadership Workshop

>

>
>
> Hi Marzia,
>
> We don't have any sessions scheduled but I'm working on having one scheduled for Strategic Planning in 
November at the Climbing School. I should have dates to send to you early next week.
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>
> Have a great weekend!
> Meredith
>
>
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/eompanv/privaev/customer/
>
>
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